
SECRET SANTA SHOP
Who made your nice list this year?  We are excited to bring our annual Santa Shop
in house this year! Students in pre-k through 5th grade can shop for their friends
and family!  The Shop will be open on Dec 17, 2020 to our JK-2nd grade students
and Dec 18, 2020 to our 3rd-5th grade students.  This will be a cashless shopping
event - parents should load "SantaBucks" in to their student's bank by visiting
https://SantaShop2020.givesmart.com.  Please note that any funds not spent will
not be returned and will be converted to a donation to the SEES HSA.  Please
note that all "Santa Bucks Deposits" MUST be made to student banks by
December 11, 2020 - this deadline is firm so that the elves can ensure there
are lots of options for our shoppers to choose from!

My Name: _____________________  My Budget: $________

Who Am I Shopping for? (shoppers: bring this form with you on

your designated shopping day)

_________________           ___________________

_________________           ___________________

_________________           ___________________

_________________           ___________________

_________________           ___________________

_________________           ___________________

This event is proudly presented by SEES HSA

DEC 17, 2020 (JK-2ND GRADE )  | DEC 18, 2020 (3RD-5TH GRADE )

SEES "NORTH POLE " (AKA SEES CAFETERIA )

SHOPPING LIST


